
RIGHT ID 
RIGHT TO 
VOTE

There are NEW Voter ID requirements 
for the municipal elections.
Upcoming municipal elections on October 21 across Alberta offer a chance to vote
for the future of your community. New Voter ID requirements mean you’ll need to
bring proper identification to be able to vote. Check with your municipality about
local requirements.

Visit alberta.ca or call toll-free 310-0000 then 780-427-2225 for more information.
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